
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
DEP’s records indicate that you or your organization has commented to DEP regarding issues related to 
DEP’s proposed approval of the Large Noncoal Surface Mining Permit No.  50210301 and General NPDES 
Permit for Stormwater Discharges Associated with Mining Activities No. PAM421004-GP104, known as 
Sherman’s Valley Aggregates. Please be advised that after comprehensive consideration of public 
comments, DEP on April 1, 2022  issued the Sherman’s Valley Aggregates permits to Centre Lime & 
Stone Company, Inc. The issued permits, along with relevant application materials and DEP review 
materials, have been posted by DEP on the internet, and can be accessed by navigating to DEP’s website 
at www.dep.pa.gov, and clicking the following links: Regional Resources, Southcentral Regional Office, 
Community Information, Centre Lime & Stone Company, Inc.  If any logistical or technical problems are 
encountered with accessing the materials at DEP’s website, assistance can be requested, or the 
materials can be obtained in other formats, potentially subject to applicable fees, by contacting  Mike 
Crowe, Acting Environmental Group Manager, Cambria District Mining Office, 814-472-1900. 
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